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Dear Committee members, 

I strongly urge you to vote no on this bill. Please consider that every year taxes go up 

and services go down. PERS is part of the problem. It is not sustainable. I would 

challenge you that PERS retirees knew what they were getting when they retired. It's 

not fair or right to give a group of individuals (PERS retirees) this benefit.  Every other 

retiree has to tighten their wallets and get another job. How about you all start looking 

at ways to save money rather than spend it.  


